
July 9, 2012 

 

 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director & Secretary 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit St., Ste. 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

Re: DT 12-089-Amended Cover Letter in Petition of Kearsarge Telephone Company d/b/a TDS 

Telecom for a license to construct and maintain telecommunications lines over and across the 

Public Waters of the Merrimack River in the Town of Boscawen, New Hampshire.  

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

 

Please find the original and six copies of the Petition of Kearsarge Telephone Company d/b/a 

TDS Telecom for a license to construct and maintain telecommunications lines over and across 

the Public Waters of the Merrimack River in the Town of Boscawen, New Hampshire.  All of the 

previous filed attachments were correct in the initial filing. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me with any 

questions or further requirements. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Thomas Murray 
 

Thomas Murray 

TDS Telecom 

Manager-State Government Affairs (NY, VT, NH & ME) 

802-485-9724 

 

 

cc: Kate Bailey, Public Utilities Commission 

 
 

Enclosures:  

 

 


